
We are thrilled to announce
that Webster Elementary will be

partnering with Kona Ice to
bring a fun and refreshing treat

to our students. We will be
hosting “Kona Days” on the last 

Friday of each month. 

How It Works: 
Students can prepay online or
bring in cash on Kona Days.
 It is encouraged to prepay
online. Prepay will close at 8 pm
the night before Kona Days.  
We will not accept money
dropped off at the front office
on Kona Days. 

As part of our PBIS program, one outstanding student from each
grade will be selected as our “Kona Wolverine of the Month.”

They will receive a FREE Kona Ice treat during school!

Kona Ice is
Coming to
Webster!


